
The paper by Dr. Hongwen Liu “Single molecule detection from a large-scale SERS-active 
Au79Ag21 substrate” was selected as highlight in Nature Asia. 

 

The result led by Assistant Prof. Hongwen Lin and Prof. Chen has been published 
online in Scientific Reports, a new journal from the Nature Series, on October 10, 
2011, and has been selected as highlight in Nature Asia in October issue, 2011. 
  

  

For more information: Click here. 
  

 

http://www.natureasia.com/japan/srep/highlights/srep00112.php
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